
INSPECTION
Inspection of Approved Aerial Herbicide Project
Sudbury Forest
The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF) invites you to inspect the 
MNRF-approved aerial herbicide project. As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and 
protect Ontario’s forests, selected stands on the Sudbury Forest (see map) will be sprayed with 
herbicide to control competing vegetation, starting on or about: August 15, 2022. 

The approved project description and project plan for the aerial herbicide project is  
available electronically for public inspection by contacting Vermilion Forest Management 
Company Ltd. during normal business hours and on the Natural Resources Information Portal  
at https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/fmp-online beginning July 15, 2022 until March 31, 2023 when 
the Annual Work Schedule expires.

Treatment areas are recently harvested sites where conifer seedlings were planted or will be 
planted or are regenerating under a white pine shelterwood canopy and are at risk of mortality 
from competition vegetation.

Interested and affected persons and organizations can arrange a remote meeting with MNRF 
staff to discuss the aerial herbicide project. For more information, please contact:

Matthew Hollands, R.P.F.
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry
3767 Route 69 South, Suite 5
Sudbury Ontario P3G 1E7
tel: 705-618-1964 / fax: 705-564-7879
e-mail: matthew.hollands@ontario.ca

Maegan Cuirko, R.P.F.
Vermilion Forest Management Company Ltd.
311 Harrison Dr. 
Sudbury Ontario P3E 5E1
tel: 705-560-6363 Ext. 32 / fax: 705-564-7879
e-mail: mciurko@sudburyforest.com

Renseignements en français : Genevieve Demers tél : 705 564-7823 / téléc : 705 564-7879 
courriel : gevevieve.demers@ontario.ca


